TOWN OF MATTAPOISETT
Massachusetts 02739

Water and Sewer Department
19 County Road
P.O. Box 474

Fire Flow testing to be done at schools

MATTAPOISETT RESIDENTS

Fire Flow Testing is scheduled for September 27th beginning at 8:00 A.M.

The Flow Testing will be done at Center School and Old Hammond Town School. Discolored
water may be expected in these areas and in areas along Rt. 6 from North St. to River Rd.
Directional flushing will occur immediately following these tests to correct any water quality
issues.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Henri Renauld
Superintendent



